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NATIONAL 	
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J. Edgar Hoover 

Director 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

.1 
Dear Mr. Hoover: 

 

This letter is in reference to your l
etter dated 

September 21, 1964 to Hon.\ . Lee Ra
nkin, 	aling with ! 

your inve tigation of Lora all, Wil
lia lusa2ur a,i-

Lawrenc ,Howard, who, all gedly, viste
il3.rMks. 

ii-her illas apartment in September 1
963. , 

r The~ last paragraph of your letter, wh
ich appears in 

the Warren Report (CE-3146), is as fo
llows: 

N 

• .1 

"We have obtained photographs of Lora
n Hall and will 

1%. 

	

	 attempt to obtain photographs of Will
iam Seymour and 

 
Lawrence Howard for display to Mrs. 

Odio. We are continuing 

our investigation into the claims of 
Sylvia Odio with 

Y 	— . 	particular emphasis on efforts to det
ermine if Hall, Howard 

1 N  - l ■ 
•IPL1 i N .-. 	a

nd Seymour may be identical with the 
three individuals 	--4 

	

-,. 	. 	
C 

■ 

N  ‘,\. -- 	
who visited her in late September, 1

963. The results of , 

4:C  a . 	

our inquiries in this regard will be 
promptly furnished 

to you." 
.1 

110 ' 	 Your investigation is almost three ye
ars.old and - 

J\ 	 nothing has been officially released,
 or printed, concerning 

8 	
official findings. 

\,) / Any and all consideration given us in
 this matter 

l 

• 
I 	your findings. Could you possibly su

pply us with your 

U, 
I., 

	

Cra 	
will be greatly appreciated. Thankin

g you in advance for 
:  

	

7 	
taking the time out from your busy sc

hedule to answer us, 

	

, u) 	I remain,
i .1  . 	- 

	

 

• ii 	

VIT y truly yours, 

i% 4) 	
DON MALEY 	

/- 
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Aillagrlditor 

4 • • 	...—• 

MAY 24 1537 



DeLoaeh 	 Pt 
Jr. Wick 

- Ur. Rosen 
Branigan 

- Mr. Lenihan 

• 

1 
1 
1 

65 , 

L 

105-82555 
It. 

-5583 
Kay 19, 1967 

 

Vt. Don /pialey 
vg  \?Articles Editor 

Bpo.:■-attEnquirer 
ew-Worm:, New York 1002/ 51;." 	• 	. 

4 Si Dear Mr. Maley: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

..- 

With reference to your communication of May 11, 1967, this is to advise that all the material developed by the FBI in connection with our investigation of the 
assassination of former President Kennedy was turned over to the Warren Commission for its consideration, and the results of our inquiry into this matter were subsequently Lade available to the National Archives by the Warren Commission. 

In view of the foregoing, it is suggested answers to any questions you-may have concerning the work performed by the Warren Commission or the FBI would be available through review at the National Archives. 

Sincerely yours, 

FAgy Tio
r hoover John dgaoover 

Director 

• v: 

REL:cls,(8) 

N 	• 
See memorandum Branigan to Sullivan, captionedAzt% "Los Harvey Oswald," dated 5-18-67, prepared by aREL:c1s. 
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